
Question received in the name of Councillor P Feeney: - 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council's decision not to grit side roads caused major 
disruption to our refuse collection service in December and January. This service cut 
back caused major interference to road safety, especially in the hilly area of the 
borough such as Carlton. 
  
Has the Leader of the Council expressed this Council's concerns to Nott's CC on the 
recent shortfalls of this vital road safety service? 
 


